9-24-2012, 7pm, SHS Commons

Public Q & A Concerning Proposed Roads and Athletic Fields Referendums

Started at 7:10pm

Joe Bragaw gave a 15 minute presentation reviewing the town roads improvement proposal.

Paul Sartor gave a 15 minute presentation reviewing the town/school district athletic fields' improvements/addition of a synthetic turf field on Palmer Field.

Maryanna Stevens, Finance Director, was available to answer questions on how these proposals may impact the mill rate/taxes.

Bragaw and Sartor took questions on the respective topics.

There were no motions/actions.

Comments ended at 8:35pm

CYNTHIA LADWIG TOWN CLERK TOWN CLERK

RECEIVED FOR RECORD STONINGTON, CT.